
 

Pastoral Letter to the Ang Mo Kio Methodist Church Family (1 January 2022)  
 
 
Dear Family and Friends of AMKMC (TRAC), 
 
Grace and peace to you all from God our Father and Jesus our Lord! 
 
I have several wonderful news to share with us as we begin this new year. 
 
First of all, I am very happy to announce that, every Sunday from 2nd January 2022 onwards, 
we are bringing back ‘live music’ as we express our worship to God through songs! We are 
very grateful to the Worship & Music ministry for all their preparation and sacrifices to make 
this happen. 
 
Second, we have adjusted our 8am and 10am worship service capacity to 300 pax per 
service, with capacity for more if demand is high or restrictions ease further. Our goal is to 
create more room for more of you to return to corporate worship on a regular basis.  
 
Details & Registration remains at https://www.amkmc.org.sg/onsite-worship/  
 
Third, our church theme for 2022 is “God calls.” I am excited to explore this theme with the 
pastors and local preachers as the year progresses, beginning with a study of the 
forefathers of faith Abraham, Isaac, and Jacob through the Book of Genesis.  
 
Fourth, our church journal for 2022 is now ready for collection! We started distribution at 
Watchnight service and will continue to do so for the month of January. The church journal 
provides major church events for 2022 and pages for sermon notes, guides us to read the 
Bible in a year using S.O.A.P. as our devotional guide to record our journey with God.   
 
Finally, to guide us as a spiritual family into 2022, I have re-recorded what I shared with our 
leaders on 13th November 2021, having journeyed through two years of the pandemic. The 
four-part series is entitled “A New Exodus: Lesson for the Church from Covid-19.” The first 
episode can be found at this link https://youtu.be/0k90Pbh4tsM and the rest will be uploaded 
in due course.  
 
As the year progresses, God-willing, I expect to announce more positive news and 
developments, so do continue to stay connected with us through our website, whatsapp 
broadcast and various social media channels.  
 
Finally, I wish all of you a blessed and happy 2022! May our good Lord walk with us every 
step of the way as we seek to be a people who always obeys His call.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Rev Anthony Lee 
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